
pelican broadcasting co., inc. post office box 853 lafayette, louisiana telephone CEnter 4-7418 

K EL 
30 Jan. '58 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.D. 2, Box 298 

Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Kermit, 

With greatest pleasure, let this confirm your reception 

of KPEL on the morning of 20 Jan. '58. Indeed it is heart 

rendering to the engineering staff to shay such performance. 

We certainly want to thank you for the swell signal re- 

port. The broadcast industry is mighty grateful to you fellows 

for the performance checks. 

The transmitter is the .E. XT -1-A, a KW during the day and 

2 W nitetime. Antennae are two 194' towers in line N -S. At time 

of your reception, we were nog -directional 1000 watts. We shall 

be there again on the 17 of next month, or every third Monday at' 

the month. Will look forward to hearing from you in the future. 

Do not hesitate to write me if moure specific information is 

wanted. You s very 

Chas. L. Guidry BS/E7 

C/Engin. 

THE NEW SOUND IN TOWN-CHANNEL 14 2 


